
2021  Southern  Baptist
Convention annual meeting to
convene next week, after 2020
hiatus  due  to  COVID-19
pandemic

Durbin

Chapman

NASHVILLE, Tenn. (Special) – Kosciusko native Morris Chapman,
president emeritus of the Southern Baptist Convention (SBC)
Executive  Committee  in  Nashville,  will  offer  the  closing
prayer for the June 15 morning session of the 2021 SBC annual
meeting in Nashville.

In  addition,  Dusty  Durbin,  pastor  of  Big  Level  Church,
Wiggins, will be nominated for SBC second vice-president at
the annual meeting.

For complete information on the June 15-16 meeting at Music
City Center in Nashville, visit https://sbcannualmeeting.net/.
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